
ARBOR SPRINGS POOL & GARAGE SALE NEWSLETTER 
 

Special Edition May 2014  Special Edition 

 

    Changes at the Pool 
 

First of all, thank you for your 
patience with the temporary 
concrete work during last pool 
season.  We managed to get 
several items repaired/replaced 
just in time for Saturday’s pool 
opening. Some of the changes 
are as follows: 
 

1. Replaced the tile around the 

perimeter of the pool with a 

more permanent decorative 

concrete. 

2. Repaired the tiles around the 

pool that was broken during 

the repairs and/or popped up 

during the hard freeze.  

3. Replaced the rotting wood on 

the columns in the patio area. 

4. Added gutters to the front of 

the pool house since water 

“pooled” around the 

foundation. 

5. Repaired the cracks in the 

walls of both restrooms as a 

result of the hard winter. 

6. Repainted both restrooms. 

(Kudos to Denise Smith, Dan 

& Christine Magoun for 

repairing the cracks and 

repainting the restrooms!) 

 

 
The Pool Is Opening 

 

The pool will open Saturday May 
24th for the season from 8 am to 
9 pm. The gate will be cabled 
after hours for added security. 
Please be mindful of the closing 
times so that the volunteers can 
quickly do their job. Residents 
are reminded that: 
 

1. Only Arbor Springs residents 

and their invited guest are 

permitted to use the pool. 

2. Children under the age of 16 

are to be accompanied by 

someone 18 years or older. 

3. Residents are not to give out 

the code to any nonresident 

individual. 

4. Guests are to be 

accompanied by an Arbor 

Springs Resident. 

5. Everyone is encouraged to 

utilize towels while using the 

lawn chairs to minimize the 

damage due to sun screen. 

6. Pool users are encouraged to 

maintain the pool in good 

shape at all times, which 

includes picking up toys that 

is brought with you. 

 
The gate code is 223. If it does 
not work try keying in the 
numbers slower.  Please do not 
share it with others. If someone 
did not receive the pool code 
please have them contact 
Francine Bond at 317-262-2250. 
 

 
 
2014 Annual Garage Sale 
 

 
 

The time is approaching fast! To 
participate go to the following 
website to sign up: 
 
www.SignUpGenius.com/go/10C0D48
A5AA2EA3F85-arbor    
 

A large yard sign will be going up 
soon near the entrance. Please 
send your $10 participation fee 
to Arbor Springs, Attn: Francine 
Bond, PO Box 578, Brownsburg, 
IN 46112 or call 317-262-2250 to 
make arrangements to drop your 
payment off.  If any money is left 
over, we will donate it to the 
social committee for future 
events.
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